
 
A RECORD HARVEST! 

 It was tough, but our "one in a million" production team pulled it off. We harvested 

1569.06 tons from 7 am till 9 pm on the 5th of February 2020. (We've never received that 

much for one day!) So, we don't want to brag, but it's a job well done and definitely a 

milestone! Without hard work and great determination, we would have not been able to set 

a harvest-record. 

 

Up until now, we've received +- 38 000 tons, which makes us only 12 000 tons away from 

our target. Our harvest season will continue until the middle of April. You can stay updated 

on all the events by following us on social media. 
  

  

  

 
 

  
  



 

Johannes Mellet 
 

  

Like a dog with two tails, 

our viticulturist posing for 

a quick photo, with a 

bunch of Pinotage grapes, 

ready to be crushed and 

made into Rosé wine. 
    

  

  

IN PROGRESS: 

We're adding 12 x 180 

000L tanks & 9 x 260 

000L tanks to our current 

volume. Not all of them 

will be in full use this 

harvest season, but 

definitely for the 2021 

season. 
    

 

"Young guns" 
 

  

The younger generation in 

the cellar: 

 

Left: Jean Jacques 

Simonis 

Assistant winemaker 

 

Middle: Willie Grove 

Seasonal worker 

 

Right: Tiaan van Zyl 

Winemaker 
    

  

  

 

This year our viticulturist celebrates his 3rd year in 

our beautiful Olifantsriver valley, and here's what he 

has to say about the 2020 harvest. 

(Recording in Afrikaans) 

  

 



LISTEN NOW 

 

  

Thank you, Radio Namakwaland 

for having us on air. 
    

  

 

https://klawerwine.us4.list-manage.com/track/click?u=250093e2be18c798fe2f0e788&id=8bfdd14998&e=ab1c689d05

